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Comments: First of all, I appreciate the opportunity to comment on the proposal. I am mainly focusing on the area

that encompasses the bear basin area.   I am in 100% agreement to allow more development of summer trails in

and around the bear basin area. As our population continues to grow we need to expand our existing trail

system.  For winter, I completely agree to close everything to the west of the 451 road to motorized use both

winter and summer.  Also, I think more signage at the west face trail head for non-motorized and to the south of

the junction of 451 and 452 roads.  As far as the proposal for non-motorized to the east of 451, I don't really see it

necessary to close that area down and do not see an issue with motorized or other uses in the area.  I do

however, think that adjacent homeowners are still granted access on the 836, 837 and 451 roads but again

having signage to the west of 451 to make sure it is non-motorized.  I look forward to see how this overall

proposal takes shape over the coming year.


